Dear Students,

We hope that you enjoy the summer vacation and look forward to working with you in the fall! In fourth grade, you will learn a lot of new and interesting things. Some of the topics you will study include multiple-digit multiplication, fractions, and decimals. In social studies, you will learn about the regions of the United States, while in language arts, we'll explore some wonderful Read Aloud books and write narratives, explanatory pieces, and opinion pieces. In science, we will use Mystery Science to learn about systems in the body and how sound travels.

In order to be prepared, please bring the following items with you to the Meet & Greet:

	2 single-subject, wide-ruled notebooks a plastic two-pocket folder in each of the following colors: red, blue,
	green, purple, black
	I pencil case
ū	earbuds/headphones in a ziplock plastic bag with your name on the bag
	1 box of tissues
	\$5 to cover the cost of your planner
	e bring the following items with you on the first day of school:
	healthy snack
	water bottle
]	Please do not send in binders, as they do not fit in students' desks.

Thank you in advance for helping us get off to a great start this fall!

Sincerely, The Fourth Grade Team